Dear Post 15 Families,

We have been approved by SEBA to extend to our families more fundraising opportunities. In addition to the valuable Scrip program and tournament/ad book program that is available for everyone to utilize, we want to let you know about working concessions at the Premier Center and other venues to help offset fees and expenses associated with the upcoming baseball season. This is OPTIONAL, not required.

We will work as a member of SEBA 501c3. All monies will be sent directly to the SEBA office. The ONLY thing SEBA will do is enter the credits into the appropriate name, just like how it is handled for Scrip and ad's. Any and all questions will need to be directed to me, Sheila Ades, so that the SEBA office is not inundated with unnecessary phone calls or emails.

My contact information is: Sheila Ades, sheila_ades@yahoo.com or cell: 605-261-5195. I can be reached via email, text or phone call. I do work during the day typically from 8:00am-5:00pm. I have several years of experience with not only doing this as a team fundraiser, but also keeping track of all the players, families, extended families/friends and each event they work.

Myself and my family have participated in the Premier Center concessions in the past and we feel that the program is run incredibly well. Our contact at the Premier Center is Kaitlin.

How it works. Kaitlin sends out upcoming events where they need help at the Premier Center, Arena, Convention Center or Canaries. I would then send out an email to everyone with a link to a sign-up genius where families can sign up for shifts that they know they can work. I would say that typically a time slot is about 4-6 hours. Anyone 15yrs and older can work. Your uniform needs to be any SEBA or Post 15 shirt, whether a parent or player. We are also required to wear black pants (all black sweatpants are acceptable), closed toe shoes and long hair needs to be tied back. Or if you want to wear a hat, you can, but it HAS to be a SEBA Post 15 hat. The folks signed up to work from our group would be responsible for running the concession stand, with the help of a Premier Center concession stand manager.

How much you make: \$55 per event per person that works (if different than that, the amount earned per worker will be noted on my sign-up genius). I will be in charge of tracking everyone's events that you worked and then turning that into SEBA. You will have to be sure to sign in/out on the sheets that are in the concession stands. I will maintain a spreadsheet and send this to SEBA once payments have been received so they can apply those credits to each families accounts for SEBA baseball. You will be able to use these funds to offset your expenses for the upcoming baseball season, including camps, academy, etc.

I look forward to hearing from you and welcome any questions or comments.

Thank you!

Sheila Ades 605-261-5195